

[image: image1.emf]



Minutes of the NW erosh Regional Forum 
held on 2 October 2020 

Virtual Meeting using Microsoft Teams
In attendance: 
Ken Johnson

Riverside 
Elaine Taberner
Riverside
Tricia Grierson
Johnnie Johnson Housing

Tina Lavender
One Manchester

Michelle Corcoran
One Manchester
Joanne Rooney
Plus Dane Housing
Paula Underwood
Taurus
Lisa Jowrey

Arawak Walton HA
Jean Bray

Individual Member/erosh


Apologies:
Joanne Chadwick
Calico Group

Mark Jones

Riverside
Kirsty Ellis

Progress Housing Group

Steve Wood

Individual Member

Jackie Norris

Wigan Council

Ceri Twist

Cartreficonwy

	Item No.
	Item
	Action

	1


	Welcome, introductions and apologies
Ken welcomed everyone to the second virtual North West forum due to the Covid-19 pandemic.

	

	2
	Minutes from the previous meeting and matters arising
Minutes accepted as a true account and actions completed.

	

	3
	Coronavirus and Covid-19
The forum held around the table discussion in which each organisation reported on how they continued to deal with the situation.
Please see NW Forum Covid-19 Report 

 
	

	4
	Erosh Chief Executive Feedback
Ken updated the Forum regarding erosh Trustees Meeting covering the following:

· Overview and update of virtual meetings
· Membership
· Management Accounts
· Good Practice guides
· Erosh Code of Practice
· Network news
· Trustees and Governance
· CIH Cymru & Erosh Older People’s Housing Conference
· Plans for 2020/21
· Free job vacancy advertising reminder

· Dates and venues of future meetings
 
	

	5

	Providers Updates and Current Issues

Jean gave an update on the Erosh Code of Practice informing the forum that it was mostly virtual assessment at present but Jean would still like to visit schemes in the future if the current situation changes. Jean also reported the Code assessors will be meeting in the next couple of weeks.

Discussion regarding a proposed LGBT Extra Care scheme in Whalley Range, Manchester which was now open to tender.

Joanne C, Tina and Michelle fed back regarding a virtual conference that they had recently attended. The conference was entitled “Ageing in Place” and covered amongst other things:

· Scope and scale of future accommodation

· Scope and use of technology

· Digital planning and digital activities
· General health and wellbeing
Tricia reported that Morrison’s were currently operating a telephone delivery service for customers who are unable to do an on-line order.

 
	

	6
	AOB
None


	

	7
	Date and time of next meeting:  
February 2021 Date TBC Start 10am 
Venue: TBA
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